
TOWN OF UNIONVILLE 

MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 

 The Town of Unionville Town Council held a public hearing Monday, September 21, 

2020 at 7:15 p.m. in Town Hall, 1102 Unionville Church Road, Monroe, NC.  Mayor Baucom 

and all Commissioners were present.  Town Attorney Ken Helms was absent.  The purpose of 

the hearing was to receive public comments regarding Ordinance #20-01 – Public Nuisance 

Ordinance.   

 

 Mayor Baucom opened the Public Hearing and welcomed everyone in attendance.  

There was no one signed up to speak. 

 

 Mayor Baucom recognized Land Use Administrator Sonya Gaddy to introduce the 

ordinance.  Mrs. Gaddy stated that this is the same ordinance the Council reviewed last month, 

with the exception of Item #1, which addresses tall grass on developed lots, as requested by 

Town Council at their August 17, 2020 regular meeting.  Any weeds or other vegetation taller 

than 18 inches will not be allowed on developed lots.   

 

 There being no other comments, Mayor Baucom declared the Public Hearing closed. 

 

      Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

      Sonya W. Gaddy 

      Clerk 

 

Approved as to form: 

 

 

 

_______________________________ 

R. Kenneth Helms, Jr., Town Attorney 

 

 


